
Summer Program Bussing Information 

Just like the normal school year, we are unable to run bus routes in town due to regulations. So there 

will not be buses picking up in town.  

If you have indicated on your sign up form that your child needs transportation, we have you on a route. 

We run two routes in summer program so they are a little different than normal. It will also take a little 

time to get the two routes evened out to approximately the same distance/time as each other. 

We will leave the school between 7:30 and 7:45 depending on which route your child is on. You can text 

Amy Loggins at 405-227-5090 for an approximate pick-up time. Again, these are approximate. We will 

know better after this first week.  


